Communication from Public

Name: Bob S
Date Submitted: 07/30/2019 06:14 PM
Council File No: 19-0782

Comments for Public Posting: Please don’t get rid of the last standing valley orange grove! When
I move here in the 60’s the valley was loaded with orange groves
and it smelled & looked beautiful! Today it is cement city and it
smells like it!



Communication from Public

Name:
Date Submitted: 07/31/2019 10:56 AM
Council File No: 19-0782

Comments for Public Posting: 1 went to elementary school across the street from the orange
grove. We took field trips over there. It was always so cool to peer
though the fence and take a look at what was going on. As a kid in
the 90s I didn't have the knowledge of the history of the grove.
Knowing all of it now, mixed in with my personal memories, it
would be a terrible shame to see a great piece of the SFV go away
forever.



Communication from Public

Name: Sharon weinhouse
Date Submitted: 08/01/2019 08:33 PM
Council File No: 19-0782

Comments for Public Posting: Keep the area green



